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What have we been learning? 

It has been another busy week in Jet Class. We have become authors writing our 

own Jungle stories. We have created and described our own characters, described 

our story setting and created our own problem and resolution, we can’t wait for you 

to read them.  

We have been composing our own pieces of jungle music using untuned 

instruments. We had to write our own music score using symbols, practice and 

preform our music in front of our peers and improve of pieces using peer critique 

suggestions. 

                              

                    

Next Week 
 

In maths we are developing our money skills, the 

children will be investigating different combinations 

of coins to make an amount and solving challenges 

applying these skills. 

 

We will be continuing to create our own 

interpretation of Henri Rousseau Jungle pictures 

using collage. 

 
Spellings will be tested on a Tuesday, please 

practice on pieces of paper not in the red books. 
 

Reminders 
 

Parents evening next Wednesday and Thursday. 

Please enter through the main entrance and head 
down to Jet Class.  

 

Please can you make sure your child stays with 
you on the playground once we have dismissed 

them from class at the end of the day.  

 
 

Friday 20th October 2017 - INSET day  


